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Central Science and Technology Park, Nanshan, Shenzhen, China 

 

Declaration  
 

August 25, 2016 
 
To whom it may concern, 

 
We, TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd. declare that the following device, which approved under the Old 

Rules will not be marketed, imported or sold to United States during the time after June 1, 2016. 

 

 FCC ID:TE7T2UH 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank 
you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Name: HuangJing 

TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd. 

Tel.: +86-755-21534921 

E-mail: public@tp-link.com.cn 
 


